
FROM MRS. MAY: 
	 The Academy Choir will be 
singing on Good Friday at 
the 1:00 pm service. Students 
should be uniformed, in their 
seats, and ready to sing by 
12:15 pm. Please be on time as 

LEARN-BY-HEART
CATECHETICAL 
WEEK 30

Verse:
	 Romans 8: 28
Catechism:
	 Table of Duties- Of Citizens
Leaders:
	 Verse: Jacob B.
	 Of Citizens:
	 Matthew 22: 21: Reagan R.  
	 Romans 13: 5-7: Allison H.
	 I Timothy 2: 1-3: Matthias R.
	 Titus 3: 1: Sarah L.
	 I Peter 2: 13-14: Derek L.
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UPCOMING EVENTS
	 Apr 2	–	Good Friday  

1:00pm Academy 
Choir Sings

	 Apr 4	–	Easter Sunday
	 Apr 2	–	Spring Break!!
	 thru 9
	 Apr 9	–	Fish Fry
	Apr 12	–	Benjamin A.’s birthday
	Apr 20	–	Board of Ed. meeting
			  6:30pm
	Apr 23	–	Fish Fry

RECENT HIGHLIGHTS:
	 •	The first and second grade 

recited “The Gettysburg 
Address” for the entire 
Academy.	

	 •	The kindergarteners visited 
the art studio Our Creative 
Outlet and made pretend 
creatures out of clay.

	 •	The third and fourth graders 
are learning about crystals 
and are growing their own.

	 •	The fifth through seventh 
grade students recited from 
A Midsummer Night’s Dream 
for the Academy.

MARK YOUR 
CALENDARS!

	 The Annual Goods and 
Services Auction has been 
scheduled for Saturday, June 19, 
2021 and will be held on campus. 
Watch for more information!

MEQUON NATURE 
PRESERVE FILED TRIP

GEORGE AND 
SUSAN KAMINSKI 
LIBRARY
New on the shelves this week:
The Wonderful O,
	by James Thurber 
The 21 Balloons, 
	by William Pène du Bois
The Math Inspectors:  
The Case of the Hamilton 
Roller Coaster,
	by Emily Boever
The Math Inspectors: 
The Case of the Forgotten 
Mine,
	by Daniel Kennedy and  
	Emily Boever 
Hitler,
	by Albert Marrin
The Ultimate Guide to Paper 
Airplanes, 
	by Christopher L. Harbo 

	 Parents, you might notice 
colored dots on some of the 
books your children check 
out. The blue-colored dots 
indicate that the book is more 
appropriate for students 10 
years and older. The yellow-
colored dots indicate that the 
book contains information 
that we, as Christians, do not 
believe to be fact.
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we want to clear the church 
for silent prayer as quickly as 
possible. Parents, if you will 
be attending the 1:00 Good 
Friday service, please sign up in 
advance.
	 Children’s choirs do not sing 
for Easter, but families are 
strongly encouraged to sign 
up for Easter services. There 
are several services scheduled 
throughout Holy Week. If you 
are planning to attend any of 
them, we ask you please sign up 
in advance.
	 A parent who has a drone 
is needed to record a special 
music presentation before the 
end of the school year. Please 
speak to Mrs. May if you would 
be able to volunteer for such a 
venture. It would simply require 
a short time during a school day 
to record outside on the church 
grounds. Thank you!
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HOLY WEEK 
SERVICE SCHEDULE

Maundy Thursday, April 1
		  8:00 am
		  2:30 pm
		  7:00 pm

Good Friday, April 2
		  9:00 am Tenebrae
		  1:00 pm 
		  3:00 pm
		  7:00 pm

Holy Saturday, April 3	
		  7:00 pm Easter Vigil

*Easter Sunday, April 4
		  7:15 am
		  9:00 am
		  10:45 am

Easter Wednesday, April 7
		  6:45 pm

*Please note the adjusted 
service times on Easter Sunday.

FROM MRS. MAY
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END OF THE YEAR
	 As we turn the pages on the 
calendar it is becoming evident 
that the 2020-2021 academic 
year is winding down. There 
are a few advance notices for 
end-of-year events will help all 
Academy families schedule.
	 This is an early reminder that 
all Academy students will be 
participating in a mass choir 
rehearsal on Friday, May 14 
immediately after school. This 
rehearsal is in preparation for 
the annual Spring Choir Concert 
that will be held the following 
Friday, May 21 at 7:00 pm.
	 On Tuesday, May 25, all 

Academy students will be 
embarking on the all-Academy 
field trip to the Wisconsin 
Maritime Museum in Manitowoc. 
Please watch for further 
announcements regarding 
drivers and interested parents.
	 On Thursday, May 27, the 
Academy will be breaking from 
tradition and holding an awards 
convocation in the place of a 
banquet. The students will be in 
class in the morning only. From 
6:00-7:00 pm they will return for 
an open house that will display 
some of the best of our students’ 
efforts in both academics and 
arts. This will be followed by a 
program at 7:00 pm that will 
combine class presentations 
and recognition of excellence, 
culminating in the annual slide 
show. We are anticipating that 
this program, which will be held 
in the Nave, will be open to all 
families and friends of Peace 
Lutheran Academy as well as to 
prospective families. 
	 Finally, on Friday, May 28, the 
students will compete in the 
annual Catechetical Olympics 
in the morning. Departing from 
tradition, they will then go 
outside for the annual Academy 
picnic. We are keeping the 
picnic on campus this year, but 
the fun, games, and food will 
be just as delightful as in years 
past.
	 More detailed information 
regarding each event will be 
forthcoming.

REPORT CARDS
	 If you haven’t already returned 
your signed report cards please 
RETURN THEM IMMEDIATELY. 


